November 15, 2021

Dear :

When we think of revolutions, we often envision frantic activity. In 2003, when my world was
revolutionized, I was just sitting--sitting at a conference of the Association of Certified Biblical
Counselors. I saw that biblical counseling could revolutionize my life and ministry. Since I became
certified as a biblical counselor, I have seen the lives of many of Deaf people revolutionized.

Early Christians were accused of upsetting the world; I established Deaf Biblical Counseling (DBC) to
overturn the Deaf world by caring for people who are burdened by sin and suffering.

e Around the world, seventy million Deaf people don’t know Christ. Because people in many
countries have learned American Sign Language (ASL), DBC has a global outreach. ® While
1500 Deaf unbelievers die daily, DBC counselors have the privilege of presenting the gospel to
some of those unbelievers.

e Users of the world’s more than three hundred signed languages have no Bible translations in
their languages. DBC counselors, working from the only complete Bible translation in any of
the world's signed languages, can make the Bible accessible to other Deaf people.

e One hundred large American cities have no Deaf churches. In the Deaf churches that have been
established, more than forty percent have no pastor. Because DBC requires counselees to
participate in churches, we are using Zoom to connect people to Bible-preaching churches.

I am inviting you to join the revolution by partnering with DBC. To meet our goals for 2022, DBC is
asking God to provide $90,000. Your partnership would promote God’s glory in the Deaf world by
enabling us to:

e Pay a part-time director to train and oversee counselors. As the volunteer director, I am torn
between providing for my family and pursuing DBC’s gospel opportunities.

e Produce training and counseling materials in ASL. Our international counselees cannot read
English. All our counselees benefit from material in their heart language.

e Travel to teach Deaf groups about biblical counseling. In this way, God may raise up more Deaf
counselors, save more Deaf unbelievers, and sanctify more Deaf believers.

e Send our counselors for training in key areas, so they can more effectively minister.

Please feel free to contact me at deafbiblicalcounseling(@gmail.com or (859) 755-4574.

Thank you for considering this request,



Reverend Kevin Hamilton
DBC, PO Box 292

Danville, KY 40422
I /we will support Deaf Biblical Counseling through a one-time gift of $

I/we pledge to Deaf Biblical Counseling through monthly support of $

Please make checks payable to “Deaf Biblical Counseling, Inc.”

Name

Address

Phone Number E-mail

Signature

Please mail the check and completed form to DBC, P.O. Box 292, Danville, KY 40422.

Thank you for your support.

Deaf Biblical Counseling is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. All donations are tax-deductible.



